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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Last week we met with all year groups to talk about Online Safety.  How to keep safe, how to get help and 
where to find information on how to adjust security settings. 
 
We have had a number of incidents brought into school this week originating from social media and it has also 
come to our attention that a number of Tik Tok accounts created by our students.   We would appreciate your 
support in keeping all students safe by checking your child’s phone and deleting any accounts associated to the 
school. Together we have a responsibility of keeping our children safe. 
 
For more information about keeping children safe online please view this link  
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in working us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ms V Spawton  
Senior Pastoral & Safeguarding Lead 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/

